B1 Carpet Install Reschedule to March 2nd

OakBridge Board

Wed 27 , 5 © =
ed 2/19/2020 3:01 PM

To: OakBridge Board

Cc BishopREM@hotmail.com #:

Good Afternoon B1 Owners and Residents,
The building’s carpet replacement start date has changed to Monday, March 2nd.

Again, please remember you will not be able to use the stairs when work is being done in the
stairway. Also, remember to remove your hallway rugs prior to installation. Thank you.

Regards,
BOD



